
XU9MZWPRIQEP < eBook \\ 303 Kid-Approved Exercises and Active Games

 

303 Kid-Approved Exercises and Active Games

Filesize: 6.27 MB

 

Reviews

This ebook can be worthy of a read, and much better than other. I have read and i am certain that i
am going to planning to go through again once again in the future. You may like just how the writer
compose this book.
(Mr . Gr a nt Sta nton PhD)      

 

DISC L A IM ER      | DM C A 
 

http://www.readnow.site/disclaimer.html
http://www.readnow.site/dmca.html


KNRNFOIDOI1S » PDF / 303 Kid-Approved Exercises and Active Games

303 KID-APPROVED EXERCISES AND ACTIVE GAMES

To save 303 K id-Appr oved Exer cises a nd Active Ga m es            eBook, remember to follow the button under
and download the document or have accessibility to additional information that are highly relevant to 303 KID-
APPROVED EXERCISES AND ACTIVE GAMES ebook.

Hunter House Publishers. Paperback. Book Condition: New. Michael Sleva (illustrator). Paperback. 144 pages.
Dimensions: 8.9in. x 6.0in. x 0.5in.With game consoles and the Internet, children are playing as much as they
always havebut now, they sit still while doing it. Kids spend as much time watching TV, using computers, and
playing video games as they spend in school each week. One in every three kids in America is considered
overweight or obese, and the number one concern that parents bring up to pediatricians is keeping kids fit. Half
of all children are not physically active enough for the development of a healthy cardiovascular system. 303
Kid-Approved Exercises and Active Games helps 6-8 year old kids get oI their chairs with fun and age-
appropriate exercises. Exercise for children must be fun. These exercises have been used for personal training
sessions, kids fitness classes, kids fitness camps, birthday parties and in schools; they have all been Kid-
Approved! Kimberley Wechsler, a specialist in Kids Fitness, took into account the fundamental attributes of
being a child while developing these exercises. Children have specific physiologic diIerences that make them
unique. They grow, mature, and develop skills at diIerent ages, so what may be skill appropriate for one child
could be harmful for another child. These exercises reflect the emotional, social, physical level of this age
group. At this age, children feel confident with the basic skill of fitness and are now ready to be challenged to
more complex moves. They are now at the skill level in which physical challenges like balance, muscle building,
hand-eye, hand-foot coordination, increasing challenges for their fine and gross motor skills, and functional
training can be more added. They are growing in their intellectual and emotional processes as well, which now
allows this age group to follow and understand simple...
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